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OBJ2016/6233/P 15/01/2017  12:22:29 Advice from the Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

13 January 2017

Objection.

The framing to the proposed rear doors is over-heavy and out of proportion to the scale of the opening 

in this Listed Building. The proportions of the ‘panels’ in the doors are also inappropriate.

The new glazing should be double-glazed for energy-saving.

We are concerned that security issues be addressd in the application, to avoid the need to add security 

shutters at a later date.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair RPCAAC

12A Manley street

London

NW1 8LT
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